
 
 
 
 
January 21, 2021 
 
Aloha Saint Mark Parents, 
 
I hope and pray that 2021 is off to a great start for all of you!  With the new year well 
underway, it is time to start making your enrollment plans for the next school year.   
 
Please find the following 2021-2022 enrollment information enclosed with this letter: 
 

 Tuition & Fee Schedule (also available on-line) 
 

 Enrollment Contract 
The deadline for receipt of the completed Enrollment Contract 
2021-2022 and enrollment fee is Friday, February 19, 2021.   

 

 The Tuition Refund Plan (TRP) brochure (also available on-line) 
The cost for the 2021-2022 school year is $250 and is due at the 
time of the first tuition payment – July 20, 2021. 

 
As in year's past, Saint Mark remains strongly committed to its financial aid 
program and will again offer a discount on all annual tuition payments received 
in full by Saint Mark Lutheran School no later than July 20, 2021.   
 
We greatly appreciate the opportunity to serve you and encourage you to 
consider applying for financial aid should the tuition present a financial hardship.  
Financial aid applications are available on the Saint Mark website and in the 
school office.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact Melelani Lawrence in our business office 
should you have any questions. 
 
In service to Him, 

 
R. David Gaudi Jr., Ed.D. 
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